

INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT

105 South Meridian Street P.O. Box 6015 Indianapolis 46206-6015 Telephone 317-232-8603

Mr. Rick Howe Cape Cod Biochemical Company P.O. Box 990 Pocasset, MA 02559

Dear Mr. Howe:

Re: Septic Tank Additives Approval No. 88-03

BIO-REM E-D and CCLS marketed by Cape Cod Biochemical Company are approved for distribution by permitted Wastewater Management businesses pursuant to Rule 327 IAC 7-3-1.

This approval is based on technical data provided to this office on October 24, 1988. Should that analysis be changed for any reason, this approval is void.

This approval is <u>not</u> an endorsement of said products and only indicates that this office considers them to be safe from an environmental standpoint.

The Department of Environmental Management does not recommend the use of septic tank additives since we know of no independent study which supports the contention that additives are of benefit to a properly operating disposal system.

This approval letter may not be used in part and must be reproduced in its entirety.

Sincerely,

Charles B. Bardonner Assistant Commissioner

Office of Water Management